ERNEST “PIKER” PENN
120 WALENDA DR NW
ROME, GEORGIA 30165-7763
Telephone    706-291-9503                                                          

Cell Phone:  706-767-0174                                           Email:  ppenn166@aol.com
TO:  All ER and Public Safety Officer Committee Chairpersons

Enclosed you will find the Public Safety Officer, Memorial Plaque and Recognition Plaque Applications for current lodge year
As Georgia Elks strive to increase membership, it is our Community projects which can heighten awareness of the many charitable and worthwhile activities that our organization accomplishes.  Please take time to get into your community and talk to the personnel directors or person in charge of his or her agency such as sheriff, EMT, Firemen, State Patrol, State Prisons, etc..  Don’t forget to follow up with a telephone call to the person you left the information with a few weeks before the applications are due to remind them of the project.

Applications will be accepted NO LATER than Saturday, the Spring Meeting. The forms can also be scanned and e-mailed to me.
I look forward to receiving your applications.  If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Piker Penn
Georgia Elks

Chairman Public Safety Officer of the Year

